## Don Choche Tacos y Cerveza, LLC

114 Tulane Dr. SE Albuquerque NM 87106 505-312-5554 fabiola@juno.com

August 4th, 2020

Mr. Gary Eyster Nob Hill Neighborhood Association 316 Amherst Dr. NE Albuquerque, NM 87106

RE:

Notice of Public Hearing upon Applicant Seeking a Restaurant Beer & Wine Liquor License Including Patio Service, with On Premises Consumption Only, d/b/d Don Choche Tacos y Cerveza, Proposed Location: 114 Tulane Dr SE, Albuquerque, NM 87106; License/ Application No. 1160200

Dear Mr. Eyster:

I write to inform you that on <u>Tuesday August 18, 2020 at 9:00 a.m.</u> a public hearing shall be conducted before Steven M. Chavez, Esq., the City of Albuquerque Liquor License Hearing Officer to consider approval or disapproval of the referenced Application. The hearing shall be held in Room 9087 City Council Conference Room located in the 9<sup>th</sup> floor of the Bernalillo County/City of Albuquerque Government Center Bldg., One Civic Plaza, Albuquerque, NM.

NOTICE REGARDING COVID-19- Everyone attending the hearing must adhere to City and State policy regarding social distancing and wearing masks on City property, including in the hearing.

The hearing format is subject to change to virtual "Zoom" remote hearing format if the City Council of the State recommends such changes. If any persons desire to testify or otherwise participate in the hearing please contact Donna Montoya, Liquor License Coordinator at: 505-768-3147 or by email donna@cabq.gov at least 72 hours before the hearing of any changes that may occur in the hearing format.

Sincerely,

Jorge Samaniego